
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 5/6/2014 1:03:10 PM
To: Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Meet with PG&E on Energy Efficiency?

Julie -

Would you be interested in meeting with us on the funding phase of the EE 
proceeding? If so, I’ll ask Sally to help set it up.

Thanks!

yours

sid
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